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Hi there,

I'm writing because I live close to Ope Brewery, and I don't like the really loud music they play at night, and it
should not goto 11PM. It makes it hard for me to sleep and have a calm evening at home.

I like Ope Brewery and want it to stay, but I think they should stop the loud music at 10 PM. So, I don't want them
to get permission to play music late at night.

Thanks for listening,




